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 February 19, 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Information Letter no. 06-2025 
 
 

Dear Member Federation, 
 
The Solidarity Program continues in 2025.  
 
The next course will be the Sabre Course to be held in Kamnik, Slovenia.  
 
Based on the general assumptions of the project: 
 

 The course will be held from 3rd to 6th of April 2025  in Slovenia. 
 

 The Hungarian Fencing Federation will provide an experienced coach to lead the 
training. 
 

 The Slovenian Fencing Federation will be in charge of: 
 

• arranging an adequate venue with the required equipment; 

• Booking a suitable hotel for the participants; 

• Arrange return transfers from and to the Airport. 

 
 The European Fencing Confederation will be in charge of : 

 

• Selecting the participants from the list of applicants; 

• Contributing to : 

− board and lodging for the course participants (max 12 participants) 

− covering board and lodging for the master coach; 

• Provide subsidy for travel costs of up to 150 EUR for each participant (max 
12 participants).  

 
Attached to this letter you will find a detailed programme of the Course.  
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Member Federations are invited to send their application before March 6th, 2025 
using the online form.  
 
Based on submitted applications, the EFC Executive Committee will select 12 
participants.  
 
 
Best regards, 
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